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Macquesten, Gai l , EMNRD 

From: Dwayne Burris [dwayne@ghouston.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2007 10:59 AM 

To: Macquesten, Gail, EMNRD 

Subject: Soutwestern, Inc. 

Dear Ms. MacQuesten: 

After reviewing all the available information on the State VC #1, we have decided that we will plug the well. We 
need a reasonable amount of time to arrange for the plugging, as it is going to be rather costly. 

Dwayne Burris 
Bookkeeper 
1304 W. Broadway Place 
Hobbs NM 88240 
(505) 393-0567 Ofc. 
(505) 397-1061 Fax 

The information contained in this e-mail message is legally privileged and confidential information 
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
electronic transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, 
please notify us immediately by telephone or e-mail, and delete this message from your computer. 
Thank you! 
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